
 School Bus Drivers Wanted! 

 

 
School Bus driver training classes will begin on July 17, 

2017 at General Services. The 40 hour class will start July 
17, 2017 at 7am.  

 
The address is as follows: 

                         428 15th Ave SW 
                                 Jasper, Fl 32052 

 
The following requirements should be performed before the first 

day of class to attend: 
 

o Go to Personnel at the county office (located at Hamilton 
County High School) and fill out the sub package. 

 
o Background check, fingerprinting, and a drug test is required. 

Background check and fingerprinting will be performed at 
the county office as well. 

 
o Obtain CDL driver's permit. 

 
If interested, contact Ward Daniels at Transportation. 

 (386) 855-0399 or (386) 792- 7901. 



 


